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    Lowell “Buddy” 

Mason Ministries 

website: 
www.lowellmason.com 

  The work goes on, but the name 

to send “checks” to has changed.  

Please send checks to:  AIM (same 

address as before).   This will 

enable Judy to get the money to 

the proper mission much quicker. 

   We appreciate her dedication to 

continue these projects that we 

support (Bibles to Russia & 

Operation: “We Care” that sends 

goods to storm ravaged 

communities in the United States). 

   Please keep her and the rest of 

the family in prayer as they adjust 

taking on additional responsibilites 

to maintain these efforts! 

 
 David & Dawn (Berry) Degler 

A Christian Ministry in the 

National Parks 

While Dave has been overseeing 

the start of the summer season and 

deployment of teams, Dawn has 

been busy in Michigan helping to 

care for her mother.  Clara Berry 

went to be with the faithful in 

Christ on June 3, 2023.  Her Life 

Celebration Service was held on 

June 22nd. 

    Pray for Dawn, her siblings and 

family as they deal with the details 

and arrangements that have to be 

taken care of. 

 
www.acmnp.com 
  
 

 

 

 

    You can go to our Facebook page 

and watch our worship services.  

We try to live stream every Sunday 

at 10:30 am. 

 

Pray for our OUTREACH 

through Food Trucks 

 

     Fat Axe Grill 

     Un Poco Loco Taco. 

   Our Food Trucks have found a 

“home” at Pine Run and are 

blessed with “regulars”.  Some of 

these they see when they are 

serving up their delicious fixings at 

other locations around the State.   

   God is blessing their businesses 

as they bless our community!  Give 

thanks for all that God is doing! 

    The July schedule for the trucks 

can be found on the calendar and 

in the bulletin each week. 

  The “MacDaddy” 

(see picture) and 

“Sloppy Jal-appy” 

made their 1st 

appearance here! 

 
   If you are keeping up with our Daily 
Bible Reading Program, 
congratulations!  You have made it ½ 
way through the Bible! 
   Our Old Testament Reading in July, 
will take us through Job and Psalms.  
These books remind us that God is 
with us through the trials and that He 
is worthy of praise.   The Psalms will 
help you with ideas for praise and 
thanks in your prayer life! 
   Our New Testament Reading will 
take us through the record of the 
growth of the Church in the early years 
and expansion throughout the known 
world.  We will also start into the book 
of Romans, where the Apostle Paul 
shares the importance of the Gospel 
and how God can transform our lives. 
    Keep reading and know that God will 
use His Word to thoroughly equip you 
for every good work! 

 

MISSIONS WE SUPPORT: 
  A Christian Ministry in the National 

Parks— Summer teams now in place 

  Bibles for Russia— 

  Clio Area Human Services Fund— 

Membership Drive completed in June 

  Great Lakes Christian College— Another 

graduating class, finished in the black and 

recruiting for next year is pushing 170 

students. 

   His House Campus Ministry- Preparing a 

new College Campus presence (Oakland 

University) this Fall! 

   Helping Others Prepare for  Eternity 

  Mexican Mountain Mission.  

  Operation: “We Care”   

  Rock Lake Christian Assembly:  Camp 

season is underway, exploring way to 

maximize their campus (Dining Hall is 

restricting maximum # of campers to 

about 70-80%). 

  Wolverine Christian Service Camp—

Camp season is about to begin! 

   Besides workers in 29 countries we 

encourage daily! 

http://www.lowellmason.com/
http://www.acmnp.com/

